## Additional Scholarship Grants Given In The Jall of 2000

## These three letters were received after the publication of Torretta 3lyer No#37 Jall -Winter 2000



Cerignola, 27 September, 2000 Dear President

Dear president and members of 484th Bomb Group Association, my name is Carmela Ciciretti and I am a student at a secondary school in Cerignola. I should like to give thanks to you for the opportunity your organization offered me. It was very important to be awarded scholarship prizes by 484th Bomb Group Association.

Thanks to you I shall be able to realize my dreams, to go on studying and graduate in medicine in order to help the people who need, especially those less fortunate than me. To be always at disposal of those needing medical attention of everyone, of my friends who, together with me, represent the new Cerignola and intend changing it for a better one.

We will be better thanks to you and your help which makes us feel like fighting for a better future.

I thank you for what you gave me, for having trusted me, for this beautiful dream come true. I promise I shall not disappoint you, I am confident I shall succeed not only for you but, above all, for me.

Regards from Carmela Ciciretti



Dear Members of the 484th Bomb Group Association, My name is Maria Cannone. I am seventeen years old and I attend the fourth year of Liceo Scientifico.I am happy for this prize. For the

first time I consider myself very lucky and I thank you very much. It is an exciting experience and I will use it to improve myself and to believe more in myself.

This will be the starting point for me. I hope to come up to your expectations. I have great ambitions for my future life; I hope to became a psychologist or specialist in education.

This will require years of hard work, but I shall try and I am sure to succeed. With the scholarship I wish to go and visit America, where I could improve my English and I could know a different way of life,

I'd like to know more about your association; could you send me a copy of "Torretta Flyer"? I thank you with all my heart again!

Yours sincerely,

Maria Cannone



Cerignola, Italy

Dear members of the 484 Bomb Group Association

My name is Francesco Paolo Montingelli and I am 15 years old and attend the third class of Istituto per Geometri in Cerignola Italy.

I am well advanced in my studies even for a 15 year old and I have great ambition for the future in technical work because I hope to be an architect or engineer.

I am very happy to have won one of scholarships assigned by your association. I already knew of your initiative, the scholarships program, before which I never thought I would be recognized.

I'd like to meet the president and members of 484th Bomb Group Association organization. I hope it will continue its activity to help students like me. I consider myself very lucky and with this letter I would like to thank you all for the prize I have received because it is very important to extend a hand for study and future work, in fact I will use this scholarship to continue my studies.

I wish to thank you with all my heart, Best Greetings, Francesco Paolo Montingelli